
First European Workshop on  
The African Painted Dogs 2014

From March 23 - March 25, 2014 
Stichting Painted Dog Conservation, 
is organizing the First European 
Workshop on The African Painted 
Dogs at GaiaZoo, Kerkrade, The  
Netherlands.

The theme of the workshop will be:

’Paint (in) the future of the Wild dogs: 
connecting zoo & wildlife’

The workshop offers a three-day  
program with many interesting  
speakers, a visit to the dogs in  
GaiaZOO and festive programs.
For more information about the  
program and registration, please  
visit the website.
Guest of honour: Richard Barnes,  
African wild dog EEP coordinator.

You can register by filling in the  
registration form. This form also can 
be found on our website:
www.painteddogconservation.nl/
workshop_pdc
The workshop will be conducted in 
English.

For more information, please contact 
Ron van der A, rgvda@tiscali.nl


